
 

Newsletter 

Friday 12th June 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope that you are all well and safe. Restrictions are loosening and there seems to be a glimmer of hope of 

returning to some normality.  

Many of our ‘bubbles’ are nearing capacity. If your child has not returned yet but may do in the remaining 

5 weeks of term we will only be able to offer the days where numbers are lower in individual bubbles. We 

still need at least one week’s notice to organise changes to staffing and space etc. Thank you. 

Again, I would like to extend my thanks to parents for their adherence to the social distancing measures we 

have in place and for returning books to the box at the main entrance. Keep them coming! 

Free School Meal vouchers 

The Government has not yet confirmed whether these will be continuing throughout the summer break, 

we will let you know when we know. We discover most things by watching the briefings or the news!! 

As restrictions have loosened a little the vouchers need to be picked up from the school office. We still 

have a number which need picking up. We can no longer post them out due to budget restrictions. If you 

have asked someone else to pick them up on your behalf please call us to let us know.  

Subsequent vouchers can be picked up on June 27th and July 15th between 10 and 2pm.   

Home learning 

Next week’s home learning project is based on ‘Space’ and has been uploaded to the website. I will 

continue to upload daily assemblies for the remainder of this term.  

End of term  

Please note that we will end this term and academic year on Thursday 16th July at the time your child’s 

bubble normally finishes. We have taken this decision to ensure that on Friday 17th July we can safely invite 

all of the Year 2 children into school to say goodbye before they leave us to join the Junior school. I hope 

that you support this decision. I will be sending an invitation to all Year 2 children today! 

Have a lovely weekend. The sun is coming back!! 

Take care,  

 

Mrs O’Connell 

Headteacher  

 

 



This week’s home learning 

         Tilly has been enjoying this week’s home learning project focussing on Music. If 

only this newsletter had sound! 

      

Ben completed his picture of the four seasons whilst listening to Vivaldi’s Four seasons. I was very 

impressed with his labelled drawing of an electric guitar.  

 

  

Aarav has also been busy this week completing work on the Around the world project. Well done.  


